





Dear Mayor Sennett,

The Skaneateles Area Chamber of Commerce Foundation and 2023 Dickens Committee would like to thank you for your generous donation of Green Room Space to Dickens Christmas in Skaneateles. Our business community has come together once again to enable us to put on a first-class holiday festival. Your participation is essential to making it all possible!

Enclosed please find your **sponsorship decal** for placement in your business's window. If you need additional copies or a digital copy, please let us know.

A Dickens calendar of events and all event details are available at Skaneateles.com and will also be available in our Official Dickens publication produced by Eagle News.

The Skaneateles Area Chamber of Commerce Foundation, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) charity as designated by the Internal Revenue Service. Therefore, your contribution may be eligible for a deduction from income in computing your taxes.

This letter should be retained as a receipt for your tax records and used by you and your tax advisor for this purpose. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution.

Thank you again for all you do for this very special Skaneateles Holiday Celebration. We hope you have a prosperous and happy holiday season!

Sincerely,

Hilary L Fenner

Hilary L. Fenner Executive Director

Ellen Kluge

Ellen Kluge Dickens Committee Co-Chairs

RECEIVED

DEC 11 2023

VILLAGE OF SKANEATELES

PROUD SPONSOR OF



GHOST OF CHRISTMAS FUTURE